
 
 
 
Date: July 13, 2017 
 

 
We, IR-TEC International Ltd. declare that the device does not support any non-US channels 
in all the operational mode(s) for the following product. 
 
FCC ID: NRIRS350900 
 
If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact 
us. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
----------------------------------- 
 Jerry/Manager 
Tel: 886-3-222-1788 ext.400 
Fax: 886-3-222-1488 
E-mail: jerry@irtec.com 
 


